
 
What is NSGT 
North State Giving Tuesday is an online networking and giving event that provides nonprofits 
organizations in Shasta, Siskiyou, and Tehama counties the opportunity to gain exposure and 
start relationships with new donors.  The event takes place annually on the Tuesday after 
Thanksgiving.  This year Giving Tuesday is on Tuesday, November 28, 2023 from 6am to 8pm. 
 
How does it work? 
Any individual or business may donate.  All donations must be made via the North State Giving 
Tuesday website and will help nonprofits compete for additional incentives or prizes.  All 
donations are tax-deductible and irrevocable (donations will not be refunded) and are for the 
unrestricted use of your chosen charity.   
 
What are the minimum and maximum donation amounts? 
The minimum donation is $10 and the maximum being $100,000.   
 
What methods of payment are accepted? 
All major credit cards and debit cards are accepted as well as e-check payment processing.  
Please note that while you’ve selected a particular charity, you card will be processed through the 
Community Foundation of the North State. Unfortunately, personal payment platforms devices 
such as PayPal and Venmo are not supported.  
 
Will I receive a receipt? 
Yes!  You will receive a receipt via email within minutes of your donation.  Save this receipt for 
tax purposes.   
 
Is there a fee charged for online credit card gifts? 
The online credit card processing fees will be 5.75%, which is standard for these types of 
processing platforms and Giving Days.  This fee will be deducted from each contribution. 
 

 
North Valley Art League and 

Giving Tuesday: 
This is North Valley Art League’s third year participating in 
Giving Tuesday.  Participation in Giving Tuesday has helped us 
spread the word of our good works, connected us with new 
advocates, and raisied valuable to funds that help support our 
mission. To learn more please visit our profile at    

 

https://www.northstategives.org/North-Valley-Art-League 


